

AMPRICAN LEAG OF DISCOVERY CONTROL OF THE STATE OF THE ST

March 30, 2014

Mr. Alan Harris The Source 15411 Red Hill Avenue, Suite F Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Alan,

I just wanted to take a moment to thank you and your entire staff for all of the wonderful service and high-quality jobs the Angels have received from The Source. You have been able to turn around emergencies quickly and accurately and spared me a lot of stress because of it! You are always available for a new project and the personal service that I have received from you and Mike Oi has made my job so much easier!

I'm glad to see that other departments beside ours have begun using your company for their print projects. I know they've all had good experiences with you, as well.

I look forward to working with you, Mike and the rest of your staff for many years to come. It truly has been a pleasure. Thank you for all you do.

Best wishes,

Kathy Mair

Administrative Assistant Baseball Operations